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Hi:

Thanks you for the notice regarding the proposed use of the Steuart Arena to support
the homeless people in our City.
I think it is a great idea and will provide these people with somewhere to go.
Some washrooms and showers are already available and additional mobile units could be easily
added.

I would suggest that one of the conditions to all people using the facility is that they need to meet
with counsellors right away to assess their needs to make their lives better.
These people don't want to live like they are, but can't find a better way without ongoing direction and
support.
Addiction workers, social workers, medical staff, security, and custodial staff need to be readiiy
available on-site.

During fire evacuations, these type of services are set up quickly with involvement and regular follow-
up meetings
with all organizations that can assist to meet ongoing needs.
Let's show the rest of Saskatchewan that real improvements can be made by implementing positive
initiatives

to address this important need in PA.

Regards
Al Skauge
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